
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
                       

 

 

 MON 3RD JAN TUES 4TH JAN WED 5TH JAN THUR 6TH JAN FRI 7TH JAN 
Assembly      

Breaktime 
Clubs 

Bank Holiday 
 

Happy New Year 

Inset Day 
 

School Closed to 
Students 

 

Covid Testing Only: 
 

9.00–10.00 
Surnames A - F 

 
10.15–11.15 

Surnames G - M 
 

11.30–12.30 
Surnames N – S 

 
1.30–2.30 

Surnames T – Z 
 

Accelerated Reader 
Reading & Quizzing 

In the Library 
 

Accelerated Reader 
Reading & Quizzing 

In the Library 

Lunchtime 
Clubs 

LGBTQIA+ 
Room 7 

ILT 1 
 

Y7 & 8 Creative 
Writing Club 

Room 9 
Students welcome to 

bring their lunch 

After 
School 
Clubs 

Table Tennis 
All Years 

 3.15-4.15 
 

All Years Netball 
3.15-4.15 

 
All Years Running 

for Well-Being 
3.15-4.15 

 

Events Year 11 Progress 
Evening 

 

 

Year 10 Work Experience 

Year 10 Work Experience Deadline reminder - Friday 21st Jan 2022. Please speak to Mrs Taylor or your 
Form Tutor if you have any questions. Further information has been sent home to all Year 10 parents 
and carers to support students further at home if needed.  
 

Fundraising 
Thank you to everyone who took part in the Christmas Jumper Day, we raised £56.50 for Save the 
Children. 
 

Thank you to everyone who purchased raffle tickets and donated prizes to the Christmas Raffle which 
raised £95 for the Friends of Old Buckenham High School. 
 

 

Old Buckenham High School 
STUDENT Bulletin 

Week Beginning 3rd January 2022   
 

 

Week A  



Covid Arrangements 
The current advice requires the school to test students at the start of the Spring Term. The tests will be 
undertaken on 5th January as per the letter sent home at the end of the Autumn Term. Students will 
arrive at their allocated time and be tested on site by school staff.  
 

Please see additional letter sent to all parents and carers on 4th January with up to date information 
regarding Covid measures in place.  
 

Following the Government update, please note that all students (unless medical exemption is 
provided) are required to wear a face covering in all classrooms and enclosed areas.  
 
We will be returning to zoned areas for all social times, please see attached map of the school as the 
allocated areas have changed for a number of year groups.  
 

The Spring Term will start officially on the 6th January for all students. Online learning for the 5th January 
will be set via G4S. 
 

Testing Arrangements – 5th January: 
9.00 – 10.00 – students with surnames A-F 
10.15 – 11.15 – students with surnames G-M 
11.30 – 12.30 – students with surnames N – S 
1.30 – 2.30 – students with surnames T – Z 
 

Forthcoming Exams - OCR Cambridge Nationals: 
Monday 10th January 2022 – Sports Studies 
9am in the Hall 
Tuesday 12th January 2022 – Enterprise & Marketing 
9am in the Hall & Library 
 

Star of the Week 
Y7 Arthur C 7B – For his consistent positive approach throughout the whole term.   
Y8 Maksymilian F 8R – For positive praise in several subjects. Well done!  
Y9 Lili R 9R – For her generosity, collaboration and resilience and making a great start at OBHS. 
Y10 Lucas C 10Y – For achieving several positive points for showing a positive attitude to learning.  
Y11 Sam B 11Y – For showing resilience and a positive attitude to school this week. 
 

Accelerated Reader 
KS3 students should quiz on their reading books within two days of finishing. To do this, go 
to: https://ukhosted90.renlearn.co.uk/6699020/ Click ‘I am a student’. Log in. 
Your username is usually the first letter of your first name, followed by the first 4 letters of your 
surname. Eg. Joe Bloggs is JBLOG Your password is abc. If you have any problems, please email or speak 
to your English teacher.  
 

Lost Property 

Red Hat 
Blue tie 
Black Nike water bottle 
Black and white water bottle 
Bronze Award badge 
 

Wisepay 

Please could parents / carers remember to top up their child’s Wisepay account to enable them to 
purchase their lunch. Please can students also remember to bring their Wisepay cards as this helps to 
keep the lunch queue moving. 
 

If a student has any difficultly in purchasing their lunch, for example insufficient funds or damaged / 
forgotten card, please can they go to Student Reception who will be able to assist them and ensure they 
are able to purchase some lunch. 
 

https://ukhosted90.renlearn.co.uk/6699020/


If you purchase any items on Wisepay i.e. ties, badges or stationery, students will need to collect these 
from Student Reception once the payment has been received.  Revision guides that are purchased need 
to be collected by the student from their subject teacher. 
 


